
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Happy New Year! We are excited for the new term ahead. We would like to 

inform you of some important information regarding the learning, curriculum 

and important reminders for this half term.  

English 
Writing  
 
 

Traditional Tale- The Magic Brush 
Non Chronological Report – Unicorns       
 

English  
Reading 

The Hodge Hegs   

Mathematics Multiplication and Division  
Length and Perimeter 

Science Plants – parts of a plant 

Religious Education 
(RE) 

Christianity - Were these miracles or are there 
some other explanation? 

Art  Textiles (Gunter Stolzl) 

Design and Technology 
(D&T) 

You've Been Framed (Structures) 

Computing  Networks 

Humanities  
Geography 

What’s Beneath Our Feet? 

Music Three Little Birds 

Physical Education (PE) QAA 
Football 

Modern Foreign 
Languages (MFL) 

Les animaux - Animals (E) 

Personal, Social, Health 
and Economic 
Education (PSHE) 

Dreams and Goals 

 

 

         

Spring 1 Letter for Year 3!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


